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Amherst BioNews Monthly Newsletter - April 2019 edition 
 
Greetings biology folk, 
 
It’s time for another edition of our monthly newsletter with all that’s happening and exciting in 
Amherst College Biology! 
 
 
• REMINDER: the national SACNAS conference is being held October 31-November 2 in Honolulu 
HI. The conference is an incredible opportunity to find out about grad schools, networking, get career 
advice, and present your research! Travel scholarships from SACNAS as well as from Amherst 
College are available. 
https://www.2019sacnas.org/ 
 
• Congratulations to Jason Seto ’19 and Eric Zhou ’19 for their awarded English Teaching 
Assistantships through the Fulbright  Program! 
 
• Seniors, keep your eye out for a map in the department where you can place a pushpin on the 
location where you’ll be heading after graduation! 
 
• Check out the new exhibit at the Mead Art Museum: Dimensionism: Modern Art in the Age of 
Einstein 
 
• The Moss Quantitative Center is still accepting applications (until April 8th) for the Biology Q 
Fellow: 
https://apply.interfolio.com/61156 
 
 
Hope you all have a terrific April and stay tuned for another edition next month, 
 
-the Biology Department 
 
 
 
…have something Department-related to share in the next newsletter? Please email Joe Trapani 
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